CUMBRIA STRATEGIC WASTE PARTNERSHIP

Minutes of a meeting of the Cumbria Strategic Waste Partnership (CSWP) held on Wednesday 15 July 2009 at 1.00 pm at Cumbria Rural Enterprise Agency, Penrith.

PRESENT

Mr R Bloxham - Carlisle City Council (Chair)

Mr M Tonkin - Eden District Council

Mrs B Woof – South Lakeland District Council

Also in Attendance:-

Mr M Allman
-
Cumbria County Council

Mr E Davidson
-
Allerdale Borough Council

Mr P Feehily
-
Cumbria County Council

Ms W Ferry
-
Cumbria County Council

Ms J Fisher
-
Copeland Borough Council

Mr M Gardner
-
Carlisle City Council

Ms M Graham
-
North West Waste Forum

Ms S Henderson
-
Environment Agency

Ms B Jones
-
Allerdale Borough Council

Mr R Kitchen
-
South Lakeland District Council

Mr I Laird
-
Barrow Borough Council

Mr A Proffitt
-
Cumbria Strategic Waste Partnership

Mr A Yates
-
Eden District Council


	


(1)
the successes of the R Factor campaign in engaging with primary school aged children and in reaching a wide audience via print and broadcast media be noted;




(2)
steps be taken to secure funding from appropriate sources to stage a further campaign aimed at secondary school children;




(3)
if a bid for appropriate capital funding can be drawn up, the Waste Prevention Manager submit this to a future meeting of the Partnership.

1. annual conference 2009

Mr Proffitt announced that arrangements were being made for the Partnership’s second Annual Conference.  This would be held in the autumn and he invited ideas for suitable themes, discussion topics and speakers.  Any ideas put forward would be fed into the Officer Group for discussion.

The Chairman proposed that the “R Factor” should be featured in some way.  It was also suggested that Marks and Spencer should be involved if possible, following the presentation on packaging and waste to a previous meeting of the Partnership.  Other participants could include representatives from other sectors involved with recycling.  

2. gonw update

As Mr Watson had been unable to attend this meeting this item was taken off the agenda.

3. any other business

Recycling in Barrow

Mr Laird reported that Barrow was currently achieving a recycling figure of 37.3% and anticipated that this would rise to 40% by the end of the year.

4. release of reports

It was agreed that all the reports presented to this meeting of the CSWP could be released into the public domain.

5. dates of future meetings

It was noted that future meetings of the CSWP were scheduled for 19 August 2009 starting at 10.00 am and for 2 September 2009.  Both meetings would be held at the Cumbria Rural Enterprise Agency, Penrith.

6. ian stewart

It was agreed that the Chairman would write on behalf of the Partnership to Ian Stewart to thank him for his contribution to its work.

The meeting ended at 3.10 pm.


	ACTION

All to Note

All to Note

Officer Group Members to action

AP to action

AP to action

MA to action

AP to action

AP to action

AP to action

PF/AP to action

RK to note

AP to action

Chairman to note

AP to action

AP to action

MA to action

AP to action

AP to action

MA to action

All to note

MA to action

AP to action

Chairman to action
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